Homework Week of December 11th- December 15th, 2017.
1.Remember to read for 15 min each night! :)) 

2.Word Work  - 5 no excuse words and 5 double “ss”/”zz”
1. so 	       	2. some	          3. than	          4. that	          		5. the 
1.hiss		2. buzz	      	3. fuss		4.cross   		5. press

3 . In Numeracy we continue to work with numbers to 100.  Please take notice of numbers in your everyday life and talk to your child about them. Count with them and see what amazing discussions you can have.
4. Our Christmas concert is on Tuesday, December 12th at 9:30am and 12:00am.  Rain date would be Thursday December 14th (same times).  We hope to see you there. Congratulations to everyone, our students have worked hard on our production and will do a great job.  

Reminders
1. Please return all Library books and levelled reading books by Friday Dec. 15th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2. This is a busy time of year and students are excited about the upcoming events. Please try to reinforce that students need to continue to follow routines and work hard during school time. A good night sleep does a lot to help with this! 

3. Shopping day is Tuesday December 19th. Please send in $2 for your child to do their Christmas shopping. 

4.  Please send snow pants, hats and mittens with your child each day as it is cold outside and they go out twice a day. Thank you.


Reading Tip of the Week :  Please take some time to have your children read over the Holidays.  I know many of them are great independent readers at home but some may need a little encouragement to go and look at a book each day.  Thanks.
